
 

Year 3 – Autumn Term 2 

 
Skeletons, Climates and The 

Stone Age continued… 
 

English 
We will continue to look at descriptive writing 
but focussing on characters rather than story 
settings. Using Roald Dahl’s ‘The BFG’, we will 
begin to write in role of a variety of characters 
and study the importance of tense and 1st 
person when writing this way. Towards the 
end of our fiction novel, we will begin to look 
at instructional writing. We will then look at 
writing our own recipes and instructions 
linked to our topic book. 

Geography 
This term we will be finishing off our climates 
topic, exploring the differences between 
those we have covered and beginning to think 
about why they are different based on their 
geographical location. We will finish the topic 
looking at our own climate and locality, 
thinking about what makes ‘Seaton Sluice’ 
and what our locality means to us. Through 
field work, we will explore what our locality 
looks like on a map. 

P.E 
Mr Dowson will continue to focus on 
fundamental skills and multi-skill games with 
children on Mondays. On Fridays, NUFC will 
be practicing skills with the children to aid 
invasion games.  

Science 
This half term we will focus on animals, 
including humans and in particular, the 
difference between vertebrates and 
invertebrates and we will classify animals 
this way. We will explore what it means 
to have a healthy lifestyle and how we 
can help ourselves by looking at the 
labels on food packaging. Lastly, we will 
look at the human skeleton, naming 
bones and understanding our muscles. 

History 
Mrs Walsh will continue our Bronze, 
Stone and Iron Age topic using our 
school visit to The Hancock Museum to 
help our learning. We will make our own 
Bronze Age tools and look at how their 
inventions led to their survival and ways 
of life.  
 

Mathematics 
Children will complete a new unit of 
learning this half term, addition and 
subtraction, using their knowledge from 
place value to support our learning. 
Children will use manipulatives and 
mathematic models to encourage 
pattern spotting within addition and 
subtraction of 100s, 10s and 1s. 
 
 

Art/D.T 
Mrs Dale will complete our work on 
botanical artists as we develop our 
shading skills before we move onto 
some Stone Age art.  
 
 

 Computing 
With Mrs Walsh, pupils will look at stop 
frame animations and how we can 
include animations in a variety of 
computer programmes, such as 
Microsoft PowerPoint.  
 

PSHE  
This half term we will look at bullying and 
how cyberbullying can take place online. 
We will discuss the impacts of bullying 
and how we can look out for and stop it. 
 

 MFL 
Children will revisit French greetings 
and begin to look at some basic 
conversational vocabulary.   
 
 


